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SAFER INTERNET DAY  
 

On 6th February it is Safer Internet Day. During 
the school day each class will be completing 

some age-appropriate activities about safe use of 

the internet.  

There is an excellent website which parents can 

refer to when working to keep your children safe 

on the internet when at home:   

 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-

internet-day-2024/parents-and-carers  

 

With issues stemming from inappropriate gaming 

and social media use at home becoming 

something that is seeping into everyday school 

life, we would like parents and carers to read the 

poster on Page 2. This aims to support parents 

with regards to how to engage and guide your 

children safely with online gaming in the home.   

 

 

   

ASK ME ABOUT… 
 

Education is most effective when schools and 

parents work in partnership. So, this week; 
 

Caterpillars: Elmer’s colours 

Butterflies: Flora being determined 

Reception: ‘longer’ and ‘shorter’  

1Mc: oceanic islands 

1/2T: the names of the 5 oceans  

2M: multiples of 10 

3U: how many ways? 

3/4T: how to ‘block’ in hockey  

4G: adjusting + & – numbers so calculating is easier 

5I: the function of the heart  

5/6K: what Fenrir did to the town   

6T: the RNLI 

 

 

FOOTBALL TEAM  
 

Well done to our Year 5 football team, who came 3rd 

last night in a local inter-school competition. They had 

been ready, respectful and safe in school and were 

therefore chosen to represent #TeamAcorns and 

they made us very proud. Well done, boys!    

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY     

February  

Tue 6th – Safer Internet Day  

                 Young Voices Concert for the Choir  

Tue 13th – 3:15pm Y4 London Parent’s Meeting  

Wed 14th – Y6 to The College to watch Matilda!  

Fri 16th – Break up for Half-term  

Mon 26th – INSET DAY – School closed to pupils 

but we would welcome support from parents and the 

community to clear an extra space in our grounds!  

Tue 27th – ALL pupils back for Spring Term 2 

March  

Thurs 7th – World Book Day, come dressed as a  

             character from a book or comic (no charge) 

Fri 8th – NO Rec / KS1 Assembly as Reception  

              Mother’s Day Cream Tea event at 9am!  

Tue 12th & Wed 13th – Parents’ Evenings for  

             Reception & Y6 only (reports for Years 1-5)  

Fri 15th – Dress Down for bottle or choc donation 

Wed 20th – Evening: PTA Easter Family Bingo   

Residentials: please put these dates in your diary: 

Year 4 Residential to London: 21st – 22nd March 2024 

(Deadline for payment in full: Friday 1st March 2024)  

Year 2 Residential to Tattenhall: 3rd – 4th July 2024 

(Deadline for payment in full: Monday 6th June 2024)  

Year 6 Residential to Min-y-Don: 8th – 12th July 2024 

(Deadline for payment in full: Monday 20th May 2024)  
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